Motorship "NONSUCO"

The following correspondence has passed between
this Office and yourself regarding this matter:-

5th June, 1958 : Airmail letter asking for information
regarding Drydocking.
16th July, 1958: Further letter asking for reply.

3rd September,1958: Cable requesting reply.
23rd September,1958: Further cable requesting reply.
29th September,1958: Further cable requesting reply.

30th September,1958 Cablegram received from Manila stating
i ship drydocked November,1957, and

E regretted inconvenience caused due

. to temporary loss of detailed notes.
You stated that your notes had been
found and that the report followed
by airmail.

28th October,1958: Cablegram to Manila pointing out report
still awaited.

18th November,1958: Further cable drawing attention to fact
that your reportsis not yet received.
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Letter to Manila 17.10.58 regarding Boiler Survey due
7.58 and Drydocking (last date 7.57).

NO REPLY

Barges"VMC 6" and"VMC 7"
ot seen in drydock since date of build 2.1955.
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} Letter to “anila 1.8.58 - NO REPLY

Following cabled enquiries sent to anile 19.9.58, and
9.10.58 - NO REPLY.

Letter written by Mr. Cook specially on 30.10.58

; indicating that if barges are not examined in drgdock by
? end of 1958, the Committee will have no alternative but
to deal with class in each instance.

NO REPLY RECEIVED.
"SAN VINCENTE"

! Classing letter enquiry to Mamila 22.7/58. FollgWing
! classing letters requesting reply sent 0.9s58 £ 2%.4.58 and
~ 17:16.58. Cablegram requesting reply sent 25.10.58%

STILL NO REPLY. lNvA'e Raaicte
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